
Chino Valley Unified School District                                                     

WALNUT AVENUE ELEMENTARY SCHOOL                                    
5550 Walnut Avenue, Chino, CA 91710                                                                                        

(909) 627-9817    FAX (909) 548-6067 

 

October 13, 2017 

Dear Parent or Guardian: 

Your student has been chosen to participate in a new and exciting program at Walnut Elementary School 

called “Check-In Check-Out”.   

This program is being supported by our PBIS (Positive Behavioral Intervention and Supports) Team to 

guide those students who have been identified as needing a little extra help in following our school’s 

PACK Expectations and thus allowing them to experience greater academic success. 

When students display certain behaviors, it may be due to the fact that they are experiencing difficulty 

with the acquisition of skills, organization, the learning process, socialization, or motivation. Once the 

student acts upon these behaviors, they may not be able to regain the necessary composure to master 

the task, therefore they fall behind academically.  This program has been developed to assist your 

student with acceptably handling the types of behaviors that may be causing his/her lack of success.   

The “Check-In Check-Out” program’s goal is to assist your student by providing: 

• Support for the academically weak student; 

• Daily positive adult interactions; 

• Personal monitoring and assistance to help them modify his/her own behavior. 

• Direction to develop organizational and study skills. 
 

We are very excited about this new program and think that it will have a positive impact on your child.  

We are hopeful that this program will encourage your child to enjoy the overall learning environment 

provided at our school. 

This program not only provides additional adult support for your student; it also provides a more positive 

outlook about coming to school every day.  Finally, we hope to make a more positive connection for your 

student, between adults at home and staff at school. 

We are planning to start this program on, _____________.  Please take the time to go over your child’s 

chart that evening so that you both understand how the program works.  If you have any questions or 

would like additional information about the program, please feel free to call us. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 


